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From Jacqueline Fobes <jtfobes@yahoo.com>
Date Fri 1/31/2025 5:24 PM
To comments <comments@mpwmd.net>

Cc Jacqueline Fobes <jtfobes@yahoo.com>

Dear Sir or Ms:

We are long term Monterey Peninsula residents, 30 years plus, who are appalled that your agency is
considering the allocation of 1.8 billion gallons of water for the development of new homes. This is
ridiculous. Long time residents worry about having enough water available for the Fire Department for
fires, cannot care for their landscaping, and cannot get permits for construction to install a much needed
toilet. We do not need nor do we want more people or more homes on this peninsula. What are you
thinking?

Many of us have noticed over the years that Development is often proposed by companies or people
from outside our area. We see so many Southern California and Texas companies come in, develop
something, make a bundle of money, then leave the local residents to live with it. Local officials do not
have the brains or the courage to refuse these schemes. Why not build a storage facility and store or
put water away for residents and local established businesses when we are in a drought?

Please do not waste our water. Think about the future.
Thank you.

Jacqueline Fobes, Ph.D.



